






The Annual Volunteer Appreciation Dinner a Round-Up of Good People! 
  Helping Hand’s Board of Directors again sponsored a dinner for all those who volunteer for shifts and deliveries 
at the pantry.  Spouses were invited as well.  This year’s theme was a western one, with board members sporting 
western attire as they served those who attended the March 26 event.  

  It takes 22-28 volunteers each month to assist families in their shopping experience, and another 10 to help 
with the thousands of pounds of food in the bi-monthly deliveries.  This Appreciation Dinner is the Board’s 
acknowledgement that the pantry could not operate without the help of so many willing individuals and an 
expression of their appreciation of all the time and energy shared in the mission of feeding hungry families.

Thank you 
To all the 

Volunteers of 
Helping Hands 
Of Roseville!
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March 31st marked the completion of the terms of three 
of Helping Hands Board of Directors. Each has served in a variety of capacities.  

•Linda Jones: president, vice president, scheduling manager, 
and maintenance committee.

•Karen Larkin: donations secretary, and a food committee member.
•Jonna Young: treasurer, delivery team organizer, and maintenance committee.

Their hours of time and energy in these roles as well as others 
have been a significant influence 

on the success of the pantry these past six years.  
Their presence on the committee will be greatly missed!

Thank you, Linda, Karen, and Jonna.      
May you be richly blessed for your involvement with 

Helping Hands of Roseville’s food pantry.

Six Years of Service Concluded






WELCOME NEW BOARD MEMBERS!!
Norma Carrico (returning)   •    Steve ‘Flint’ McCullough  •  Janet Steiner

THANK YOU for joining The Helping Hands of Roseville!

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

Numbers for  
MARCH 

143 Families 

574 individuals 

Including 
228 Children

UPCOMING  
EVENTS: 

Tuesday, April 9 
Midwest Food Bank 
10:30 a.m. Delivery 

Wednesday, April 10 
RiverBend Food Bank 

8:30 a.m. Delivery 

••• Happy Easter •••

2019-2020 Board of Directors

President: Cheryl Britt  •  Vice President: Grace McCrery   •   Secretary: Deb Johnson •   Treasurer:  Amy Corman

Sylvia Arnold,    Norma Carrico,     Cynthia Hunter,     Steve ‘Flint’ McCullough, 
Denise McIntyre,    Karen Starbuck,     Janet Steiner
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